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Action Request Response 

Recommendation (No Action)  
The Utah Division of Public Utilities (Division) informs the Utah Public Service Commission 

(Commission) of the informal complaint process completed on May 22, 2023. Attached to 

this memorandum is the informal complaint, containing Dominion Energy Utah (Dominion or 

Company) response to Marcia Darger (Complainant’s) informal complaint. The Commission 

should proceed with its consideration of the formal complaint. 

 
 
 
 
 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
   Chris Parker, Director 

Brenda Salter, Assistant Director 
Marialie Wright, Manager 
Cynthia Dumas, Office Specialist 

Date: July 6, 2023 
Re: Docket No. 23-057-10, In the matter of Formal Complaint of Marcia Darger 

Archimedes 5 LLC, against Dominion Energy Utah.   
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